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Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk  
Rachel McEvilly, Deputy Headteacher. r.mcevilly@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

Tuesday 4th January ~ Re-Opening 

Wednesday 5th January ~ Year 3 and 4 Trip  

Monday 10th January ~ Planet Super League activities will start in school.  Please feel free to take a look at join in the fun at home too! 

https://planetsuperleague.com/ 

Tuesday 11th January ~ Outdoor Learning Day at school for Herons, Parrots and Robins.  All to come in wearing warm outdoor clothing. 

Clubs are to start a week later than planned on the week beginning the 17th January  - please use the google form linked below to book your child a place 

and provide your permission for attendance. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelDSotGI9nFckC9f9hlww4W4N8OuhQlRDbxedl6dxsQ1-WdA/viewform  

Big Bird Watch ~ children will be bird watching in school and we would love it if you would take part in this at home also. 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-

involved/activities/birdwatch/?sourcecode=BWMITH0230&utm_source=google&utm_medium=ppcad&utm_content=guide_request_various&utm_campai

gn=birdwatch2352&gclid=CjwKCAiA5t-OBhByEiwAhR-hm4-RO8w6x-5HTi42a1gKGD6d8p-VDcD0-ERngwWLtHsBh8Praly_oBoCRG4QAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds 

Wednesday 9th February ~ Parents’ Evening 

Thursday 10th February ~ Parents’ Evening 

Friday 11th February ~ Half Term Holidays 

Monday 21st February ~ School Re-Opens 
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Tuesday 1st March – KS1 Trip to Dove Cottage, Grasmere in the Lake District. 

 

Happy New Year to you all.  We hope that you have managed to enjoy the break and remain COVID free.  We have unfortunately started the 

new year with absent members of our school with both children and staff testing positive with COVID.  We do not like using supply teachers to 

cover for staff absences but it has been a necessary step this week to retain face to face teaching and not resort to home learning. Miss Hunt 

has been a very welcome additional member to our school where we will be sad to see her leave in a few weeks’ time.  She is due to 

commence a further placement in a different school setting to complete her training.  Miss Howell is currently gaining some experience in a 

different setting for her teacher training course and so Herons will be taught by Mrs McEvilly during the weeks she is at Anchorsholme.  Mrs 

Lee is to provide the learning in Parrots on Fridays now Mrs Oddy has retired.  She is an experienced teacher, currently working on other days 

at Baines Endowed in Blackpool.  We warmly welcome her to our team. 

 

Taekwondo Success !  

We had a grading in December and the following students were successful! 

Freddie F- Green Belt  

Joel M -Black Belt Pre grade.  

George C - Red Belt  

Ayrton McC - Yellow Belt  

 

We have places available at our Tuesdays before school taekwondo class fantastic for self defence , fitness , co-ordination and great fun !  

Please get in touch for more information or to book your child’s place.  

 

07779275207  

http://www.northerntaekwondo.co.uk    
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